IMeeting with Mr. Paheja Siririka, Journalist of New Era (1 August 2023)
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On 1 August 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Mr. Paheja Siririka,
Journalist of New Era to his official residence.

Ambassador Nishimaki introduced Japan's assistance to Namibia, and Mr.
Siririka explained about the unemployment and education situation in Namibia. A
meaningful exchange of views on Namibian domestic politics and future cooperation
between Japan and Namibia took place.



